

通告

Dear Members,

Thank you very much for being a member for many of the past 25 years at Harbour Plaza Golf Club.

In those past 25 years, despite the extremely expensive investment and operation of the golf club, we have been committed to providing you a high-quality product and world class service. Even though the club has continuously lost money for most of those years, we have never considered reducing the quality of our golf product and have been diligent in providing our members our best service possible. We have striven to provide you with a warm and relaxed experience with every step and every swing you take at the club and it is with all of our joint efforts that Harbour Plaza Golf Club has become one of the leading golf clubs in Southern China. We wish to express our sincere gratitude to all of our members for your past support.

According to the club's rules, bye-laws, and membership agreement that you have signed, the club must officially notify you that your membership will be terminated effective August 27, 2023. Subsequently, the club will issue a new membership invitation letter to current members recognized by the club.

In order to improve our golf course and club facilities, we will suspend business beginning on August 28, 2023, to perform much needed renovations and repairs to those facilities. Existing unexpired term memberships and driving range package holders will be extended for same period of time that we are closed for renovations and will make an announcement on the date of reopening.

We have been blessed to have a great group of members who love golf and our club. We hope that all members will support and trust the club's decision and that we can look to the future of the club with our goal of continuing to be one of the leading golf clubs in Southern China. We look forward to welcoming you back to a fantastic fall season with improved facilities and our always warm and friendly service.

Thank you once again to all of our members for your continuous support of Narbour Plaza Golf and we look forward to seeing you soon!

Harbou Plaza Golf Club Dongguan